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EXPLORER ACADEMY STUDENTS TO PRESENT POLICE OFFICERS WITH 
THANK YOU CARD AND DONUTS FOR NATIONAL POLICE WEEK 

 
Explorer Academy students and staff want to thank the Fargo Police Department for the support 
they provide the local community on Peace Officers Memorial Day. 
 

WHAT:   Explorer Academy Police Appreciation Day 
WHEN:   Wednesday, May 15 from 10 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
WHERE:   Explorer Academy, 1780 17th Street South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Dr. Justin Lien, Explorer Academy principal, lienj@fargo.k12.nd.us or 

701.446.4104 for more information. 
 
Explorer Academy students and staff will present officers from the Fargo Police Department with 
a thank you card and a special treat from Sandy’s Donuts to show their appreciation on 
Wednesday during Peace Officers Memorial Day and National Police Week. 
 
Four police officers are expected to attend the presentation. Explorer Academy students worked 
together to create and decorate a large thank you card for the officers, which has been signed by 
students and staff. 
 
The approximately 20 students in attendance will have time during the 30-minute event to 
interact with the officers, ask them questions, learn about their jobs, and hang out together in a 
positive environment. 
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